TED D'SULLIVAN

INSURANCE BROKER

916 WALNUT STREET BUILDING
KANSAS CITY, MO.

HARRISON DIDZ

November 14, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen
Athletic Department
University Of Kansas
Lawrence
Kansas

Dear "Phog":

Thank you for your letter of November 8.

I am holding the dates of December 5, and February 15 open for your games with Oklahoma A. and M. I will appreciate it very much if you will inform me definately relative to these assignments at your earliest convenience.

With kindest personal regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

'ed o'Sullivan.